
 
Important Notice 

 
 
The legal entity name of the company providing you with local services will change.  These 
changes will not impact your services, or any of the rates, terms or conditions of the services 
you receive today.   
 
Effective January 1, 2019, FairPoint Communications Missouri, Inc. (your local exchange 
provider appearing on your bill with the d/b/a name of 662 – Consolidated Communications) 
will change its legal name to Consolidated Communications of Missouri Company.  Your local 
bill will still reflect the Consolidated Communications brand name.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this notice or any of your services, please contact a 
Consolidated Communications service representative at 844.YOUR.CCI (844.968.7224).   
 
We appreciate and value your continued business. 
 
 
 
NOTE:  THIS BILL MESSAGE SHOULD BE DISTRIBUTED TO ALL FAIRPOINT-MO LOCAL SERVICE 
CUSTOMERS IN MISSOURI AND KANSAS 
 


